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Proposal 158 

The Lower Bristol Bay Advisory Committee submitted proposal 158 and at their 

meeting of January 28 ADF&G staff explained that using the 18 foot tide mark to 

measure from was not workable. The AC amended the proposal to use the mean 

high tide line instead of the 18 foot tide line. The AC unanimously supported the 

amendment and then unanimously supported the proposal as amended. 

- Mitch Seybert 


